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This week the whole school 

celebrated being back and 

the start of a new term 

with a whole school book, 

Journey. As the children 

came into school on 

Tuesday morning, all the 

gates were decorated with 

themes from the book and 

the children entered the 

Journey wonderland! In 

each class we have 

explored the book, 

thought about our own 

journeys, researched 

countries around the 

world, drew our journeys, 

wrote stories, letters, 

postcards - the list goes 

on! We are finishing our 

whole school project with a 

balloon release next week 

that has a Wish for the 

World from each class 

inside. We are excited to 

see the journey that our 

wishes go on! Let's hope 

we hear back from 

wherever our balloon ends 

up!  

 



 

 

 

https://edu.wonde.com/login/fgschool  

Flora Gardens PTA is 

recruiting volunteers to 

help with for the school 

fundraising.   

If you would like to be part 

of the team please contact  

Ms Kelly at 

office@fgschool.uk 

Thank you 

Flora Gardens Primary School 

Dalling Road, London, W6 0UD              

020 8748 2566 

office@fgschool.uk 

 

Value Award Winners 
 

Nursery - Geni 

Reception – Adam K 

Year 1 - Maia & Kosta 

Year 2 – Lou 

Year 3 – Nylan 

Year 4 – Lilah 

Year 5 – Sa’ad & Younes 

Year 6 – Hanan 

Sport – Ilyas Y5 

 

 

Follow us 

@floragardenw6 

Year 3 are discovering different forms of mindfulness 

and wellbeing through yoga this term in CPE. 

Please remember to label all of your 

child’s belongings - if it’s labelled it 

can be returned. 

 

School Meals 

The cost of a school meal is £1.90 per day.  

You can pay via www.pay360education 

payments.com.  If you need any help 

logging in please contact the school office. 

The menu is available on our website. If you 

are experiencing any difficulties with paying 

please let us know so we can help. 

Afterschool Service 

If you require the free after school 

service up to 4.30pm, you will need to 

book online so we have your child’s 

name on the register. 

www.pay360education payments.com 
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